
 

  

SCNCA Board Nominee:  

Denedra Woods 
  

Not only am I a racer, but I’m the wife and mother of racers. 

I’ve been involved in BMX, Road and Track racing for over 16 

years now and had a child participate in USAC JR Devo for 

BMX Supercross and Track cycling. I’m not one to sit on the 

sidelines, so when my children began racing BMX, so did I. 

I’m new to racing Road and Track but an expert category in 

BMX. 

Junior Racing: Since we moved here eight years ago, we’ve 

seen a steady decline in the number of racing and 

development opportunities available for the JRs in our 

community. As a SCNCA board member, I’d like to focus my 

attention to developing the JR fields. 

New Racers: I would like to see programs that increase and 

retain new racers/riders in our community by creating safe 

rider programs and building a welcoming community of 

group rides in various parts of our region.  

Developing Committees: I would like to see the SCNCA 

develop committees for JRs, Women, website maintenance, 

social media, etc. as well as getting more members involved 

in the processes that affect them.  

I hold a BS and MS in Electrical Engineering and prior to 

becoming a full-time mom and teacher, I worked as a 

government contractor. I believe my team player, research, 

organizational skills and years of involvement in cycling will 

be a valuable asset to the SCNCA board. 

I ask for your vote if: 

• you care about the development of our JR programs 

• you want more inclusion for new racers 

• you want more SCNCA board transparency 

• you want a voice in our cycling community 

I appreciate your time and your vote.  

Sincerely, 

Denedra Woods 


